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As a retired biologist, I support the issuance of this permit. SAWC is a trusted organization that has
studied methods of eradication of these invasive species. The organization and its professional
ecologist, John Hudson, will conduct its work in a careful way that limits the introduction of the
pesticide chemicals into the watersheds.


